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Rodmarton School – 9am – Friday 14th September 2018
Present: Caroline Musty, Lizzie Nagle, Rachel Brennan, Gina Pope, Sam Blomfield-Smith, Nicola Hewitt (Friends’ Treasurer), Philly Herbert (Friends’ Chairman), Penny Norrie, Bryher Grimes, Chris Jacob, Lisa Peill, Matt Pass, Izzy Walker, Lucy Forbes, Jo Blant
Apologies: Kathryn Brown (Friends’ Secretary)
Mrs Musty welcomed all parents, and particularly new parents, to the meeting.
Philly Herbert and Nicola Hewitt gave parents a review of the previous year’s events and fundraising including details of the monies raised and spent.
They (and outgoing secretary Kathryn Brown) were formally thanked by Mrs Musty and they then stood down as committee members. Mrs Musty then invited nominations for the positions of Chairman, Treasurer and Secretary.
Bryher Grimes was nominated as Chairman. Nominated by Penny Norrie and seconded by Philly Herbert.
Alex Bransby was nominated (in her absence but with her agreement) as Secretary. Nominated by Penny Norrie and seconded by Nicola Hewitt.
Penny Norrie was nominated as Treasurer. Nominated by Bryher Grimes and seconded by Philly Herbert.
These three nominations were put to the vote and agreed.
Bryher Grimes and Penny Norrie thanked the previous committee for their hard work and gave a brief introduction of the new committee’s plans for the coming year.
Lizzie Nagle offered to organise two film nights (one for the younger children and one for the older children) each term. Gina Pope offered to organise the Spooky Disco. Lucy Forbes is keen to help with gardening at the school and has been put in touch with Emily O’Callaghan.
There was general discussion of other fundraising opportunities and events for the children including non-uniform/fancy dress days, cookie/cupcake Fridays, bonfire night, Easter Egg hunt, Christmas cards and craft week. 
Bryher Grimes told parents that any help they can offer is greatly appreciated and that a Parent Mail will be sent around within the next fortnight with details of all the planned events for the coming year. Details will also be on the school’s weekly newletter.
Mrs Musty thanked everyone for coming and closed the meeting.
Minutes taken by Bryher Grimes
